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 La Crosse police are still investigating a drive-by  shooting from early    this morning.  Cops say
two shots were fired into a  house in the 22 hundred block of Kane street at about two this
morning.   Nobody hurt.  A short chase of a stolen car later, cops arrested  three.   We expect
more information about the shooting later  today.   
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